
The Alabama Department of Transportation (ALDOT) is performing an access management study on  AL-6 (US-82) 

corridor from Old Jug Factory Road to Eoline Road in Tuscaloosa and Bibb Counties.  

Information about the project is available to the public for review and comment.  

Your comments may be provided by US mail, email, voicemail, or online as described below.  

Comments for the study must be submitted by February 8, 2024.   

                     Online Public Involvement 
 
 

Access Management Study on AL-6 (US-82) 
 from Old Jug Factory Road to Eoline Road  

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: us82-access@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (3 minute limit) 205-462-2389  

Mail Comments to: ALDOT– West Central Region Office  

   Attn: Environmental Coordinator 

   204 Marina Drive, Suite 100 

   Tuscaloosa, AL 35406 

Project Description  

The purpose of this project is to develop 
an access management plan along the     

AL-6 (US-82) corridor that will preserve the 
functional integrity and capacity of the 
roadway while reducing conflict points 

that degrade the roadway’s safety         
performance and meeting the needs of the 

traveling public.  

 

This project proposes the closure of       
median openings, restriction of turning 
movements, and construction of turn 

lanes. There are 94 existing median open-
ings along the twenty-one (21) mile corri-

dor. Of these existing median openings, 47 
are proposed to be closed, 4 are proposed 

to be modified with restricted turning   
movements, and 2 are proposed to have 

their location slightly adjusted.               
Additionally, 3 new median openings are 

proposed for the corridor.   

 

Comments on the proposed project must to be submitted by February 8, 2024. 

  Online Public Involvement 
 

The virtual public involvement will be 

posted online by January 9, 2024. 

https://www.dot.state.al.us/news/publicinvolvement.html
mailto:us82-access@dot.state.al.us



